

BP Canada Energy Group ULC 240-4th Avenue SW Calgary, AB T2P 4H4 Canada

Phone: (403) 233-1509 Email: john.drinkwater@bp.com

September 15, 2020

Ian Murphy Canada-Newfoundland and Labrador Offshore Petroleum Board 5th Floor, TD Place St. John's, NL A1C 6H6

Dear Mr. Murphy,

BP Canada Energy Group ULC (BP) is pleased to submit an Addendum to the Environmental Assessment Report for the proposed Ephesus Prospect Controlled Source Electromagnetic (CSEM) Survey. This report has been prepared to address comments received by the C-NLOPB dated August 6, 2020.

If you have any questions or concerns about the Addendum, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,



John Drinkwater
Regulatory Compliance and Environment Manager

cc: Adrienne Bosch, Head of Country, Canada Greg Rheaume, Global Wells Planning Project Manager, Atlantic Canada